
From: Heather Haryu < >  
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 9:28 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Projects 
 
As per my email yesterday, following is our revised submission: 

Dear Trustees, 
  
You have asked the community for their ideas on which projects should take priority in the near future 
for the local trust committee.  Wayne and I have given this thought and believe that the most important 
issue now is that Bylaw 122 should be rescinded or reviewed and amended according to the majority of 
the commmunity’s wishes. Kristina did a lot of work in the last term to survey property owners to see 
whether they agreed with two of the main changes to the bylaw – house size and setbacks – and a 
majority of the people surveyed did not want to see changes to Bylaw 114.  It was also quite evident 
that the majority of the attendees at community information meetings and public hearings were against 
Bylaw 122.  Even Chair Peter Luckham voted against Bylaw 122 because he could see that the majority 
of the community was not on board.  Kristina and Dag both said in their campaigns that they would 
listen to the community.  We really do not think that much more needs to be said.  South Pender Island 
does not need to have such restrictive land use regulations compared to our neighbouring islands.  
  
We urge you to move forward in accordance with the community’s wishes. 
  
Also, if this email needs to be sent to any other address, please forward it so that it becomes part of the 
public record. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Heather and Wayne Haryu 
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